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A member of the Broadmoor, L.L.C. construction team inspects one of the LED light
fixtures in the expansion to the A. B. Freeman School of Business’
Goldring/Woldenberg Business Complex. The project, which is slated for completion
in the spring semester, will add approximately 45,000 square feet to the Freeman
School’s footprint.

https://news.tulane.edu/news/light-touch

